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17th Street Extension Project – March 2023 Update 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the information be received. 
 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Transportation, at its meeting held on March 7, 
2023, considered a report from the Administration regarding the above.  
 
Your Committee received a communication from Adam Pollock, Pleasant Hill 
Community Association regarding the matter. 
 
Attachment 
March 7, 2023 report of the General Manager, Transportation and Construction. 
March 5, 2023 Email from Adam Pollock, Pleasant Hill Community Association 


